05 December 2019

STATEMENT: AMBER GARCIA

After four days of intensive treatment at the Buriram Hospital ICU, it is
with great sadness that we report the passing of Amber Garcia.

Amber was injured in a racing incident at Turn 7 on Lap 3 of the
Underbone 150cc Race 2 at the Chang International Circuit, host venue
for the season finale of the 2019 FIM Asia Road Racing Championship.

The young rider first received medical attention at the Medical Centre
before being transferred to the Buriram Hospital. Despite the best
efforts of circuit medical staff and those at the hospital, Amber sadly
succumbed to his injuries on 05 December at 1737H.

The FIM Asia President and its Board of Directors, Two Wheels Motor
Racing, National Motorcycle Sports & Safety Association of the
Philippines and the FIM Asia Road Racing Championship family convey
our heartfelt condolences to the family, friends, and loved ones of
Amber Garcia.
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